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PTA Connections: 

 Paulbankspta@gmail.com Find us on Face Book under Paul Banks Elementary P.T.A. 

Or check out our website http://sites.google.com/site/paulbankspta/  

After School Programs 

 Are now underway, soccer  

with Heidi Johnson and Keri 

Syth,  Outdoor Explorers 

with the Center for Alaska 

Coastal Studies . Activities 

started September 30th 

and will go until October 

23RD.  

A Big Thank You goes out to 

the first grade classes and 

those who volunteered  to 

make the first movie night of 

the year a big success.  

The November Movie Night is 

just around the corner and 

the kindergarten classes are 

happy to Present Monsters 

University, be on the lookout 

for more information coming 

home later in month. 

Up Coming Events: 

 P.T.A Meeting Tuesday 

October 8th at 6:30 PM 

in the teachers Lounge. 

Childcare Provided. 

Scholastic Book Fair will be 

October 24th and 25th dur-

ing parent teacher confer-

ences. If you are available 

to help out during the fair  

one of those days it  would 

be greatly appreciated.  

 

Healthy Birthday snack 

winner for August is  Bren-

nan Steen for bringing in 

the strawberry spider man 

cookies. Enjoy the $15 

Timeless Toys gift certifi-

cate.            

Fall Fundraiser  

Be on the look out for catalogs 

coming home for the fall fund-

raiser which will start October 

7th. The catalogs contain a va-

riety of home goods, candies 

and confections, gift wrap, 

magazines as well as some neat 

custom items. Funds raised go 

toward both the school-wide 

PTA swimming program as well 

as the afterschool program. 

The PTA is asking that each 

student sell a minimum of 15 

items each, to meet our fund-

raising goal. You can also share 

the online shopping link with 

out of state family and 

friends. 

http://www.gaschoolstore.co

m/3271509 .   

To show our appreciation and 

to reward the hard work and 

effort put in by the  stu-

dents, there will be a Magic 

Show Assembly at the school 

featuring Don Russell  

“ Alaska’s Wildest Magic”. 

 

Garden Harvest 

Students will be digging up pota-

toes from the school garden the 

first week in October and then 

sampling them as potato wedges 

for a snack. Thank you to volun-

teers who helped out with har-

vesting  produce from the garden 

and with the  preparation of 

healthy snacks. 


